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Ms. Melanie Loyvaim

Deputy Commissioner

Maine Department of Environmental Protection
17 State House Station

Augusta, Maine (4333-017

Dear Ms. Loyzim:

Per your inquiry, EPA is currently developing the response to a July 23, 2013 letter and
followup information from Fl'h-nrlght LLC req_ueﬂtmg clarification as to whether their
material processed from municipal solid waste 15 a non-waste fuel product under the Non-
Hazardous Secondary Materials (NHSM) rule (40 CFR Part 241).

If you have any questions, please contact me at {703)308- 0026 or George Faison at {703)-
305-7652.

Sincerely,

:ssica Young, Chief Z

Recycling and Generator Branch

cc: Elizabeth MeCarthy, EPA Region 1
Patnck Bird, EPA Region |



